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Graber - DNR, Nikki <nikki.graber@state.co.us>

Inadequate Fencing in Neighborhood


Graber - DNR, Nikki <nikki.graber@state.co.us> Thu, Dec 2, 2021 at 11:32 AM
To: Jeff Rickard <jrickard@kpk.com>, Kari Oakman - DNR <kari.l.brown@state.co.us>, Greg Deranleau
<greg.deranleau@state.co.us>, Jeremy Ferrin - DNR <jeremy.ferrin@state.co.us>, John Axelson - DNR
<john.axelson@state.co.us>, Chris Canfield - DNR <chris.canfield@state.co.us>, Ray Gorka <RGorka@kpk.com>

Jeff and Ray,

During an Inspection at the Morgan A1 COGCC observed inadequate and downed fencing; see attached. Not only is the
fencing down, orange construction fencing is not an adequate means of securing the excavation; no warning signs or any
other barriers are present and there is both a school bus stop and playground within close proximity of the site. COGCC
expects this to be addressed immediately as it poses a threat to public safety. There are also four separate stockpiles of
soil with no signage indicating what they are as well as no fencing/barrier. 

This is in a neighborhood and care should be taken to protect the public that lives here. 

Nikki
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